
8th GRADE PROMOTION CEREMONY 
 May 24, 2023 

  9:00 am 

If you have any questions, please contact Sabrina Gallo 
Email: sgallo@usd259.net 

Phone: 973-8400 

 
Requirements: 

⮚ Students who have been suspended on or before 
the day of the ceremony will not be allowed to 
attend. 

⮚ Students need to be in attendance May 24th by 
8:30 am. Attendance is required in order to 
participate in the ceremony. 

⮚ IF STUDENTS ARE NOT AT SCHOOL BY 8:30 ON 
THE MORNING OF THE CEREMONY, THEY WILL 
NOT PARTICIPATE IN THE CEREMONY. 

 

When: 
May 24th, 2023 
Dean Ray Stucky Auditorium 9:00am 
What: 
A ceremony to celebrate 8th grade students moving on to 
high school. 
Parents must have your ticket in hand to attend the 
promotion ceremony. Each student will be allotted two 
tickets no expectations. 
 
Other Important Information: 

⮚ Students cannot have any type of electronics.  If 
you bring any, it will be taken and not returned 
until a parent pick it up from the office. 

⮚ Cell phone usage is not allowed before or during 
the ceremony. 

⮚ Any behavior deemed inappropriate by 
administration will result in the student not 
being allowed to participate in the ceremony. 

⮚ Students will be removed from the ceremony if 
they are behaving inappropriately. 

⮚ Students may not bring backpacks, book bags or 
purses to the ceremony. 

⮚ If a student misbehaves during practice, they will 
not participate in the ceremony. 

 

Dress Code:  
⮚ Students are required to wear dress clothes (no 

prom type dresses.) 
⮚ Since the ceremony is at 9:00 am, students need 

to wear their dress clothes to school.  There will 
be NO CHANGING before or after the ceremony. 

⮚ Skirts must be longer than fingertip length and 
shirts must have at least a two-inch strap over 
shoulders. (Any questions on clothing should be 
brought to school for approval) 

⮚ Jeans with no rips or tears and a nice shirt for the 
ceremony may be worn as dress clothes.           
No t-shirts or sweats. 

⮚ Any inappropriate clothing the day of the 
ceremony may result in not being able to 
participate. 

⮚ If a student needs assistance with clothing, 
please contact Ms. Gallo. 
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